
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: August 17, 2008 9:59:02 PM PDT 
To: Derek Bartholomaus <derek@iigwest.com>, "James Underdown 
randi@randi.org" <jim@cfiwest.org> 
Subject: Not so "easily duplicated" after all, eh? 
 
Mausmen, 
 
You've all certainly seen http://theyfly.com/newsflash94/British_Skeptic.pdf, so 
now let's see just how much...integrity you have, or if your own motivations are to 
simply boost and protect your egos at other people's expense.  
 
Let's see if all of the malicious attacks from you and your associates against 
Meier, his evidence (and me as his representative), when now shown to be 
unfounded, are withdrawn and apologized for. Let's see if you're ethically big 
enough and intelligent enough people to take responsibility for being wrong...or if 
you just can't resist indulging in another moment of infantile ridicule, which is only 
going to come back to you anyway.  
 
MH 
 
P.S. Still care to try to prove your "model" theories? 


